
Street Trading Consent Variation Consultation - F/24/00126/STC 

From: ERS Licensing & Applications <ers.licensingandapplications@publicagroup.uk>  
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2024 4:10 PM 
Subject: Street Trading Consent Variation Consultation - F/24/00126/STC 

Dear Consultee 

Market To Your Door has been granted Street Trading Consent for various sites around the Forest 
of Dean area since 30th July 2021. 

The sites are currently: Layby by Kempley Village Hall, Upleadon Village Hall, Pauntley Village 
Hall, St. Annes Church, Oxenhall Car Park, Rudford Village Hall, Lewell Street Car Park, Newent, 
Sheppard House, Newent, Black Dog Pub, Newent and Redmarley Village Hall 

The hours of trading are currently Friday and Saturday - 10:00 to 12:30 and 12:30 to 16:30 and 
Redmarley 2nd Friday of each month 14:00 - 16:30 

They would now like to include two new locations, maps are attached: 

Kings Arms Pub, Ross Road, Newent GL18 1BD - First Friday of each month from 13:30 – 16:00 
hours. 

Brockmore Farm, Gorsley HR9 7BJ - Third Saturday of each month 10:00 – 12:00 hours. 

This consultation period for this variation will be for a period of 28 days and will end on 25th April 
2024.  I would therefore appreciate it if you could respond to this email within the specified time 
with any comments that you may have with regard to this variation application. 

I would remind you that when considering this variation, the Licensing Committee cannot take 
into account any irrelevant matters such as planning considerations or competition.  The 
representation must be related to one of the four licensing objectives: 

• Public safety 
• Public order 
• Preventing nuisance or annoyance 

 

If you require any further clarification with regard to this variation please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

Regards 

Sheena Paterson 

Regulatory Support Officer 
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